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Rally Show 

 

   Competition Vehicles are to be lined up in at TC0 (northern end of the service park around the back of 

the shed) at 5.15pm for service crew to drive to the Rally Show and be parked. Any competitor without a 

service crew to drive their vehicle to the Rally Show at 5.15pm can drive their car to the Rally Show after 

the drivers briefing. We would like the competition vehicles to leave the service park in seeded order so it 

is easier to do the drive over the start ramp at the Rally Show end. 

   Directions to the Rally Show have been handed out with RallySAFE today. 

 

 

 

 

Michael Clements 

Clerk of the Course 


